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Gage Roads extends ANZ credit facility to October 2015 
 
The Company is pleased to announce that it has today extended the term of its existing credit 
facility of $5.7m with the ANZ by 12 months to 1 October 2015.   
 
This facility is secured by Company assets and a guarantee from Woolworths Limited.  There 
have been no changes to the terms and conditions of the loan other than the termination date as 
discussed above.  
 
Although this extension sees the facility’s term extended beyond 12 months from 31 December 
2013, Australian Accounting Standards require the facility to be classified as a current liability for 
the upcoming Half-Year Financial Report as the extension was not in place at that time.  This 
facility will again become a non-current liability for the 30 June 2014 Financial Report.  
 
The Company expects to release its 31 December 2013 Half-Year Financial Report on 28 
February 2014.  
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Marcel Brandenburg 
Company Secretary 
Gage Roads Brewing Co Ltd 
 
Tel: (08) 9314 0000 
 


